
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hawaiian Electric statement 
on Kahuku pole-cutting incident 

HONOLULU, Oct. 18, 2019 – Alan Oshima, president and CEO of Hawaiian Electric Company, 
issued the following statement about the cutting of a utility pole in Kahuku early today: 

Our priority is always the safety of our customers and the safety of our employees. Cutting a 
utility pole is extremely dangerous and we’re lucky no one was killed or seriously hurt. 

This reckless act of vandalism endangered the entire North Shore community. More than 1,000 
residents were initially left without power and with the road blocked, police, fire and EMTs 
responding to an emergency would have been significantly delayed. 

Our Hawaiian Electric repair crew was delayed for more than an hour in stalled traffic, extending 
the length of the outage and road closure. Thousands of residents were kept from getting to 
school and work.  

I want to thank our Hawaiian Electric crews who responded safely and professionally in the 
early morning hours under challenging conditions to serve our customers. 

# # # 

FOLLOW US FOR THE LATEST: 

http://www.facebook.com/HawaiianElectric
https://twitter.com/hwnelectric
https://plus.google.com/u/0/113192554873265433735
http://www.youtube.com/hawaiianelectric
http://instagram.com/hawaiianelectric
http://www.flickr.com/photos/hawaiianelectric
https://www.pinterest.com/HwnElectric
https://medium.com/@PoweringHawaii
http://www.linkedin.com/company/hawaiianelectric

